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We hope that you had an amazing and 
restful half term and hope that your 

children are coming back ready to shine 
this busy term in the run up to starting 

Year 4 in September. 

Our children this half term will be 
reading the story of ‘Flat Stanley’ 
and writing their own opening for 
an adventure story.  

 

English 
 

Science 

Our focus this half term will be on 
plants. The children will be naming 
the parts of the flower and 
explaining the purpose of each 
section.  

 
 

History 

 

We will continue to focus on 
The Romans this half term, 
delving further into their way of 
life and famous battles fought. 
We will also be looking at The 
Celts and their way of life 
before The Romans arrived.  

 

We will continue with a focus on 
arithmetic this term, taking 
weekly tests to assess our skills. 
We will also begin to focus on 
money this half term.  

Maths 

Our focus this half term will be 
on developing presentational 
skills using Power Point.   

 

Computing 

Welcome Back! 
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The children will be focussing on 
musical notation. They will build 
up their skills to perform a piece 

as a choir.  

The children in Year 3 will be 
developing their rhythm and 

movement through our weekly 
dance lessons.  

PE 

Geography 

The children will continue to 
focus on map skills, narrowing 
down to our local area and 
identifying the features needed 
for humans to settle in those 
areas.  

 
 

RE 

We will be learning about 
Hinduism looking at who they 
are and what they mean to 
different people. The children 
will look at what they believe 
and how this is shown in their 
daily lives.  

This half term we are beginning 
to learn about relationships. They 
will look at how to develop strong 

and meaningful relationships at 
home, school as well as keeping 

themselves safe online.  

PSHE 

Beginning week 29.04.24    -  Weekly  
golden toy shop reading reward  
 
21.05.24   -   Diversity day  
 
24.05.24    -  Break up for half term  
 
 

Dates to remember… 

Music 


